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April 9, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Senator Feinstein:

I am very concerned by the arbitrariness of the current commander in

chief. The stunning about-face to bombing Syria is the latest example but

the apparently poor vetting of an attack in Yemen, the terrible loss of life

in the recent Mosul attacks and his extremely scattered public statements

suggest very little thought is going into this military action. Authorization

of military action is a very important role for the Senate.

Please assure me that you will strongly oppose granting arbitrary mili-

tary authorization to this man.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our international leadership through humane and thoughtful foreign

policy.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


